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Meeting 2, 18 June 2019

The New South Wales (NSW) Community Housing Industry Council (CHIC) held its second meeting on 18 June 2019 in Sydney.
The Council was established to advise the NSW Government on policies and strategies for the development of the community housing industry in the state.
It aims to
· Maintain effective policies and frameworks to manage the relationship between government and industry participants.
· Enhance the contribution the industry can make to meeting government objectives and community needs by strengthening the broader NSW housing system.
The membership of the Council includes independent experts, representatives from the community housing industry and a range of state government departments. 
At its second meeting the Council worked on strategic issues that will progress the NSW Community Housing Industry Development Strategy beyond 2020, considering future roles for the community housing industry and the financial requirements of those different roles.
The Council discussed the implications from the recent state and federal election results. It was also informed about a number of complementary strategies including the review of the National Regulatory System for Community Housing and the Aboriginal Social Housing Strategy.
The CHIC will next meet on 25 September 2019 with its forward agenda including finalising the 2019-20 Business Plan, key features of a new Community Housing Industry Development Strategy and a communication plan.
